From: Scott Drawe
Sent: Thursday, July 2, 2015 3:19 PM
To: steven.berlin@cityofchicago.org
Cc: Baronica Roberson; Gregorio Rodriguez Jr
Subject: June Donations to Near North 

 

Mr. Berlin,
During June, Near North branch received a total of 257 items through donation.

17 items were added to the NN collection

58 items were discarded

72 items were boxed to send to Better World Books

110 items were saved for our book sale

Please let me know if you have any questions.  Have a good holiday.

Scott

Scott J. Drawe
Branch Manager
Chicago Public Library
